
Dear CT Legislators,

I am strongly against bill NCO # 3471. 

This is a dangerous pro criminal, anti-police bill. It is labeled as a police reform bill, but it is far from that. It is an 
ANTI-POLICE bill. Our safety will be immediately in jeopardy if this bill is signed into law.

Qualified immunity DOES NOT protect police officers who have been convicted of a crime when sued regarding 
that crime (don’t believe the false narrative). We all need to ask ourselves; do we want to be like our 
neighboring state, New York, which has become a place of violence, where 1-year old children are being shot 
sitting in a stroller, or do we want to maintain our safety? We cannot allow CT to be part of this insane 
experiment.

Elliott
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